
From: Jeremy Tague <JTague@aaaflag.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 2:05 PM 
To: Robin Greenberg <rgreenberg@babcnc.org> 
Subject: RE: BABCNC Banners Renewal Motion 

Hey Robin, 

Per our discussion. In August we would need to move a portion of your banners. So to keep the 
program going beyond that point we would need the following funds approved. 

$900 for banner relocation. 
$97.50 (plus tax) to replace one damaged hardware 
$250 for permit processing cost. I was supposed to charge this in February when re-rewed for 
2024/2025 but I never ran the amount. 

Total - $1256.76 including tax amount. 

I would need approvals and payment by the first week of July as that is when I would have to 
start scheduling the removal. 

Thanks, 

JEREMY TAGUE 
ACCOUNT EXECUTIVE 
8966 National Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90034 
office:      310.836.3200 x 3104 
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